Donating to the Prince George Cantata Singers

After 18 months of COVID-related closures, many performing arts organizations are finding it a
challenge to raise enough funds to continue as they have in the past. For the Prince George
Cantata Singers, it is our sincere wish that we will be able to bring back live music to Prince
George audiences in the fall of 2021.

To help support the talented musical professionals who lead, inspire, and help us create
beautiful music for the community, we are always grateful for financial donations, no matter
what the size.

Donations to the Prince George Cantata Singers can be made in two ways:

1) By sending an e-transfer directly to our Treasurer at pgcstreas@gmail.com

2) By sending a cheque made out to the Prince George Cantata Singers at PO Box 2001, Prince
George, BC, V2N 2J6

Thank you so much for your support!



